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10 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Invitation to make Harvest Loaves in Class 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to make harvest loaves on Tuesday 16 
October at 2.00pm.  As part of our RE learning, we are learning about the symbols used by Christians at 
Harvest time, and this is an opportunity to create a mini Harvest Loaf together.  We will prepare the 
bread in school and then your child will bring it home to be cooked before eating! 
 
If your child attends Choir on a Monday after school, they will also be participating in the Year 2 Music 
Concert.  You will be able to create the harvest loaf in classrooms before attending the concert at 
2.30pm.   
 
As our classrooms are fairly small, space will be limited so on this occasion can we ask that only 1 adult 
attends for each child.  If at all possible, please make alternative arrangements for pre-school children 
although if this would prevent you from attending, they can attend too.  To give us an idea of numbers 
attending, please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 15 
October. 
 
The activity will involve making bread (using a bread mix).  If you have any concerns about your child 
participating due to allergies, please speak to their class teacher in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss H Hawkins 
Year 1 Leader 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Reply Slip: Year 1 Harvest Loaf Invitation:  Tuesday 16 October 
 
Name of child: _________________________________________ Class: _________________________ 
 
I am able to attend the Harvest Loaf making afternoon   
 
I am unable to attend the Harvest Loaf making afternoon     
 
Number of pre-school children attending:  ______     (if alternative arrangements cannot be made) 
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